
Wishkah Road Comprehensive Flood Study 

Grays Harbor County has been funded by the Chehalis RiverBasin 
Flood Authority to identify cost-effective options to  
reduce or eliminate flooding along Wishkah Road  

between mile post (M.P.) 2.2 and M.P. 7.6. 
 

The study will be carried out concurrently with the Wishkah Flood Wall 
Project and document the frequency, duration, and extent of flooding on 
Wishkah Road.  
 

The project team will coordinate with stakeholders and conduct detailed 
cost benefit analyses to evaluate the effectiveness of potential flood 
reduction opportunities. Conceptual designs will be prepared for viable 
alternatives.   
 

Anyone who resides in the Wishkah Road area is invited to participate.  
Your knowledge of area flooding is key to developing a successful project.  
Please join Grays Harbor County and the project team to learn more about 
the Wishkah Road Project and your role in its success.  

 

Wishkah Road Flood Study Kick-Off Meeting:  June 29, 2016, 6:00-8:00pm 
       Port of Grays Harbor, 111 S. Wooding, Aberdeen 

 

 Project website – https://www.ezview.wa.gov/?alias=1937&pageid=36729 

https://www.ezview.wa.gov/?alias=1937&pageid=36729

